
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS No 26 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/0029/15  

02 September 2015 
 
 

Further to Notice to Mariners No. 19 of 2015  
Re – Works in Progress at Delimara - Marsaxlokk Harbour. 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Notice to Mariners 
No 19 of 2015 regarding works in progress at Delimara – Marsaxlokk Harbour, several piles have been 
placed within the works in progress area mentioned in Notice to Mariners No. 19 of 2015.  
  
Yellow flashing lights have been placed on several plies in positions U, V, W, X, Y and Z as indicated on 
attached chart. 
.  
In view of the above all mariners of unauthorised vessels to navigate with caution and very slow  ‘no 
wake’ speed. They are to keep at a safe distance and obey instructions as given by the Marsaxlokk Port 
control (VTS) on VHF Channel 14. 
 
  
 
Chart affected: BA 36 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 
   




